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Fisher Phillips Continues Expansion of Bench in Denver

FIRM WELCOMES NEW ASSOCIATE, KATARINA NIPARKO

News

2.19.20 

DENVER (February 19, 2020) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm

representing employers, announces that Katarina Niparko has joined the firm as an associate in the

Denver office.

Katarina was a member of her prior firm’s Labor and Employment practice group where she

counseled clients in a range of complex issues involving wage and hour, employment discrimination,

and wrongful termination. She represents employers in various matters arising out of federal

employment laws including the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA), the Family Medical Leave Act

(FMLA) and the Americans with Disability Act (ADA). Katarina also counsels employers to ensure

their policies are in compliance with federal and state employment laws and regulations.

Katarina earned her law degree from Pepperdine University School of Law and her B.A. from the

University of Colorado at Boulder. Before law school she served as a clerk at another national labor

and employment law firm where she gained valuable experience interviewing witnesses, crafting

motions, and drafting memoranda in preparation for trial.

Katarina raises the lawyer count in Denver to 21, which is more than triple the number of attorneys

since the office opened in 2008. Her arrival adds to the recent growth trajectory as the Denver office

prepares to double its physical footprint with a move to new space within the city’s Central Business

District by the Spring of 2020

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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